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Apr. 7th:  Awards Dinner & Officer Installation

Apr. 13th:  Mini-Social at Boiling Springs Capri’s

Apr. 21st-24th: CSC Spring Convention at
Myrtle Beach
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From Barbara . . . .
 April is our month to install new officers and begin a new year of activities.  Like
any new year, it is also a time to reflect on the fun and accomplishments of the old year.
We thank outgoing officers Margaret, Roger, and Vilma for their leadership and hard
work.  Sandra is putting together a wonderful scrapbook of memories for us.  Taylor
maintained our web site and put out an excellent newsletter each month in spite of the
fact that some of us occasionally missed the deadline.  Bob led the mother of all fund-
raisers last spring.  Mike put some great trips together.  Carol and Mark led our racers to
new heights (literally, I believe, in Big Sky).  A special thank you to Bryan for the out-
standing programs we enjoyed this year.  And a huge, HUGE THANK YOU to Alison.
No one has ever done a better job planning our socials and activities.
 A new band of brothers and sisters will assume leadership roles at the April
meeting.  I always look forward to seeing how nice everyone looks when we go to the
Piedmont Club.  And, of course, I look forward to the food.  Cocktails at 6:30.
 Circle May 19th in red on your calendars.  That’s the Thursday we work Music
on Main. Happy New Year!
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WEDNESDAY, APRIL 13TH

6:30 PM
                                                     CAPRI’S

Highway 9, Boiling Springs

Join us at Capri’s for some fine Italian cuisine.
Good food, good drink & great company – what more could you want in the middle
of the week?  Sign up sheet available at the Piedmont Club, or as always, you can call

or e-mail me if you wish to attend.
                    See you there!

                       ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Next Month …..
One of the club’s all-time favorites

HOP’S
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Dupont State Forest Club Hike

    Ten club members, two guests and one dog met at Saluda's Wildflower
Bakery. After fortifying ourselves with  coffee, sticky buns and
pastries we caravaned along back roads to beautiful Dupont State
Forest.  It was an easy walk as we past by Fawn Lake and Lake Julia.
The trail became more challenging as we aproached our picnic spot above
Bridal Veil Falls. Long time club member Bill Beck has recently moved
to Flat Rock and is familiar with these trails. He led us under the
falls to the other side of the river where we continued to explore.
After returning to our cars we headed home by different routes. Some
returned to Saluda and enjoyed  famous Green River BBQ before heading
back to South Carolina.

Pick A Horse … Any Horse

If you’re up in Tryon, NC for the Steeplechase Races, stop
by the Hillside; Row A, sites 10-12 (near the finish line).

There you will find Eric, the Hopps, and the usual crowd of
visitors including Mark & Carol, Marcy, others & me.

This is an annual tradition for some ski-clubbers.  We love
to watch the races (sometimes we never really see them, but hey – it’s still lots
of fun).  Stop by, have a refreshing beverage, pick the winner and watch ‘em

go round & round the course!

Blockhouse Steeplechase is Saturday, April 23rd.
Tally – Ho!

(Now, you have choices for the weekend – Myrtle Beach or Tryon)
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SPARTANBURG SKI & OUTING CLUB
BOARD OF DIRECTORS

2004-2005

POSITION NAME HOME PHONE E-MAIL
PRESIDENT Barbara Rogers 578-0618 kwizen@msn.com
PAST PRESIDENT Del Haynes 592-0047 delhaynes@msn.com
VICE PRESIDENT Margaret Fennessy 576-2359 bobfennessy@charter.net
TREASURER Roger Meadows 587-7019 rwmeadows@aol.com
SECRETARY Vilma Voll 574-1589 rvvoll@aol.com
MEMBERSHIP Barbara Henning 578-8113 barbhenning@cs.com
PUBLICATIONS Taylor Bomar 576-3776 taylor.bomar@worldnet.att.net
PROGRAMS Bryan Bobo 486-8900 siesystems@sunaccess.net
OVERNIGHT TRIPS Mike Rogers 578-0618 kwizen@msn.com
RACING Mark & Carol McCall 828-859-5500 mmccall1@alltel.net
SPECIAL PROJECTS Sandra Alvarez 433-0653 sthreepines@aol.com
ACTIVITIES Alison Kimball 814-5372 akimball@bellsouth.net
FUNDRAISING Bob Fennessy 576-2359 bobfennessy@charter.net

Coming Up

Calling All Outdoor Enthusiasts

I’m trying to plan a campout for us, which is scheduled
for Saturday, May 14th.  The location is still TBD
and if you are interested in offering your land,
please let me know.  We may end up at a local

state park, so “roughing it” is a possibility.
 More details next month if I can get them!

Alison



SPARTANBURG SKI & OUTING CLUB
PO BOX 2864
SPARTANBURG, SC  29304

REMINDERS

The Skiliner (Crescent’s newsletter) may be downloaded in “.PDF” (Adobe Acrobat)
format from Crescent’s Web site at http://www.rtpnet.org/crescent/skiliner.html.
(You may also need to download the Adobe Acrobat reader program so you can view
the newsletter.)

Any Spartanburg Ski Club member may submit items for publication in the
newsletter.  Publication deadlines can be found on the pullout calendar included in
the newsletter each month.  Call Taylor for information on how to submit your
newsletter item.

Also, don’t forget - the club has a “tent” available for rent.  It is an 18 X 20 tent,
and it is easy to assemble. We also have 4 tables that can be rented with or
without the tent.  We have the makings for that special occasion and it is all very
reasonably priced! Tent rental is $ 25. Tables can be rented for $5 per table.
Remember; don’t have a party without the comfort of shade. Your guests will
appreciate it and so will the club! For rentals of either tent or tables contact Joy
Bobo.


